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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This week we celebrated British Science Week and the theme was ‘Time’. Time is key to so 
many discoveries in Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths. At school our little 
scientists are hard at work making observations and asking questions about the world. Our 
Nursery children had first-hand experience of lifecycles with the hatching of the chicks, which 
taught them to look closely and observe change over time. Our KS1 children have also been 
looking at change over time by learning about seasons and observing plants. Our Year 1 
children visited Bushey Rose Gardens this week as part of this seasonal change learning 
and were able to spot signs of spring such as flowers growing, blossom budding and 
butterflies and bees returning. 

 

‘Curious Learners’ – what we learn 

 
Please click on the link below to have a peek at some of the wonderful learning that has 
taken place in your child’s classroom this week:  
https://merryhill.org.uk/our-learning-community/year-group-blogs/ 
 

 ‘Collaborative Learners’ – our place in the world 

 
Today marks the return of Comic Relief (Red Nose Day). 
In assembly this week, we spent some time talking to the 
children about the purpose of Comic Relief and how it has 
raised over £1.5 billion pounds since it began 39 years ago. 
We also shared where the charity money goes to and how 
it not only helps people in the UK but around the world 
through thousands of charities. The children spent some 
time reflecting on just how difficult it is for some families at 
the moment and how Comic Relief is helping those in need. 
We also spoke about Sir Lenny Henry and how much he 
has contributed towards this charity and the many people  
and families he has helped. This year marks his very last show for Comic Relief!   
 

https://merryhill.org.uk/our-learning-community/year-group-blogs-activities-to-support-home-learning/


A Happy Face, A Learning Place, A Growing Space 

School Lane, Bushey, Herts, WD23 1ST | 020 8950 2166 | admin@merryhill.herts.sch.uk 

 

Cost of Living  
Every week, we aim to feature a suggestion for a free (or inexpensive) family activity that 
you can enjoy together. If anyone has any tips or ideas of free or inexpensive activities you 
would like to share with our community, please let the office know. I hope you find these 
activities enjoyable and valuable for quality time together.  

 

 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend! 
 
 
Sincerely 
 

Ms Melissa Adams 

Headteacher 
 

  

Spring Scavenger Hunt 
 

Spring is a time of new growth and an exciting season to observe change. Fresh green 
growth pushing through the soil, bumblebees making an appearance and bluebells 
creating a stunning blue carpet in woodlands. Attached to this week’s email are a few 
different spring scavenger hunts to choose from. We hope you enjoy them. 
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FAMILY SUPPORT GROUPS 

 
We are pleased to bring you the details of 9 online courses starting in April 
and June, as well as 1 face to face group.  
 
Each course runs over 6 weekly sessions and is offered FREE of charge to 
parents thanks to funding from Herts County Council: 
  
Talking Additional Needs (2 online courses) 

Talking Families (2 online courses) 

Talking Teens (1 online course & 1 Hertsmere course) 

Talking Dads (2 online courses)  
Talking Anger in Teens (1 online course) 

Talking Anxiety in the Family (1 online course) 

  

BOOKINGS FOR THESE COURSES ARE NOW OPEN 

  

 
www.supportinglinks.co.uk 

01442 300185/07467 694278 

 

Follow us on Facebook 

Follow us on Instagram 

Find us on Linkedin 

 

 

 

http://www.supportinglinks.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/supportinglinks
https://www.instagram.com/supportinglinks/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/supporting-links-limited
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